
Democratic Women’s Council of  the Conejo Valley

Highlights of March 18th Brunch Meeting:


Women’s History Month Tribute & First Time Elected Officials


As president of the Ventura County Women’s Forum 
Collaborative, Dr. Kim Marra Stephenson addressed 
this month’s meeting, “We need to do things differently.  
We need more young people!”  

Dr. Stephenson further stated the importance of 
recognizing the racial injustice and voting rights injustice 
that exists today.


Another hot button issue that so far doesn’t effect 
California is Roe vs Wade.  It is and should be a major 
political issue as one in three American women have 
already lost abortion access. 

Conejo Recreation & Park District 
Board Member Marissa Buss, 
Agoura Hills City Council Member 
Jeremy Wolf & Conejo Unified 
School District Trustee-Area 2, Lisa 
Powell, DSW.


These first-time elected officials 
candidly answered questions about 
the challenges they face as they 
embark on their new careers.

Important  


 Save the Date!


Sunday, May 21 ,  2-4 PM


Preserving Democracy: 

Everywhere All at Once

Malou 
Gilmore &     

David Lopez-

Pat Corner

Westlake Village


Dax Corwin

Thousand Oaks
You are invited to join us at our next 

meeting, April 15.  The champagne 
brunch meetings are held at 9 am, usually 
on the third Saturday, at The Landing Grill 

& Sushi Bar in Westlake Village.


